
From: John Peppers
To: Pemberton, Layne; "Lorraine Murtha"
Subject: five day follow up
Date: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 11:02:58 AM

This a five day follow up to an overflow at liftstation #9.  The overflow was caused
by an equipment failure.  The area affected by the overflow was disinfected and
deodorized.   Approximately 300 gallons was overflowed.  The liftstation was
repaired and returned to service.

The confirmation number is 2b45669e-07ef-420d-88cf-de400088781f

-- 
John M. Peppers
Treatment Superintendent
El Dorado Water Utilities
870-814-1764
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